Accessible Parking Awareness Month

November through to December 3rd 2021



Encouraging people to leave the enforcement up to us.

- Too often, especially at this time of year, people are approached and asked about their disability by strangers/members of the public.
- We wanted to encourage people to remember this.



City of London, Ontario - Municipal Government

Published by Sprout Social ② · 2d · 🕙

Did you know?

If you display an accessible parking permit without the permit holder being with you in the vehicle, you could receive a fine and the permit may be seized.

Accessible parking spots are only for the use of persons with disabilities certified by healthcare practitioners.

More information: London.ca/accessible-parking



Informing people about the need to renew their permit



City of London CityofLdnOnt · Nov 22

Do you carry an Accessible Parking Permit in your vehicle?

Make sure it's up to date! Check the expiry date and visit Service Ontario online for renewals.

www.ontario.ca/page/serviceont...

#AccessibleParkingAwareness | #Idnont



Preventing Blocking of access aisles



City of London CityofLdnOnt · Nov 22

Show a little #LdnKindness!

Never block an accessible parking spot, or park in a way that blocks the access aisle beside the accessible spot.

London.ca/accessible-parking

#AccessibleParkingAwareness #Idnont



Stopping/Blocking accessible spaces



City of London CityofLdnOnt · Nov 22

Show a little #LdnKindness!

Never block an accessible parking spot, or park in a way that blocks the access aisle beside the accessible spot.

London.ca/accessible-parking

#AccessibleParkingAwareness



Encouraging improved signage

- In order to ticket appropriately a properly posted sign must be in place.
- To facilitate improvement in this area we are giving out accessible parking signs to businesses for free.
- Anyone interested in obtaining a free sign can contact accessibility@London.ca and I will connect them with our parking group for pick up.



City of London CityofLdnOnt · Nov 22

Are you a **#Idnont** business wanting to add accessible parking signs to your parking lot?

Send an email to accessibility@london.ca.

We have a limited number of signs to give away during the month of November.

London.ca/accessible-parking

